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Ecology Statement: 
 

The area of the dwelling that is to be affected / disturbed by the proposed 

building work is currently in constant use as storage and has been utilised 

for this purpose for a considerable amount of time.  

 

After closer inspection I can confirm that there is no evidence of any 

wildlife species living in the clients roof space or sealed eaves.  

The existing porch roof, that is to be demolished, has a flat roof so no 

wildlife species are currently living in that area.  

 

Therefore, I do not think that an ecology report would be necessary as 

there is clearly no evidence of any wildlife living in said areas.  

 

To be read in conjunction with submitted plans and elevations.  

 

 
 

 


